NOTICE TO ALL SLAS MEMBERS
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Dear Member

The Committee of Sutton Lane Allotment Society have made the difficult decision to POSTPONE the Annual General Meeting.  

The reason for this decision is due to the current extenuating circumstances surrounding the Coronavirus pandemic. When a revised date as been identified we will be in touch with the new details.

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

In the event that the pandemic is downgraded in the near future, it is proposed that a large skip will be on site between Thursday 9th April 2020 and Tuesday 14th April 2020 to remove rubbish & debris from the site.

WE WILL BE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO ASSIST WITH THE CLEAN UP AND CUTTING BACK OF RUSSIAN VINE FROM THE BOUNDARY FENCE.   

Best Wishes and take care

John Ingham 
Chair
For and on behalf of Sutton Lane Allotment Society

